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We had such a great Youth Group Night on Nov. 23, 2019! We had a good showing of 15 people. We had 

mostly high schoolers and a couple of middle school kids. The night started off with an ice breaker where 

we got to learn everybody's names, birthday and how old they were. Then we played a game called Fish 

Bowl where we did a lot of yelling and cooperation.  

 

We finished the night with a gratitude activity where we cut out paper fruits and wrote down what we 

were grateful for and taped them on a paper cornucopia. We then placed the cornucopia on the wall so 

that the other church members can see what the younger generation is grateful for. Everybody had a great 

time including us staff and we believe that we came closer together as a youth community. We hope to 

continue these kinds of activities and gatherings to further strengthen our bond as 2nd generation and help 

create a warm, loving community.  

 

Thank you Rev. Doo for your support! We were able to buy some healthy snacks such as fruits and juice. 

Here are some pictures we took of this night! 

 

From, Youth Group Staff (Tora, Mikito, Silvia, Mia) 

 

 
 


